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GIVING TREE 

 

 

 

If you walk in the front entrance, 

you will see a tree on the wall 

with paper ornaments.  On each 

ornament is a request from a 

teacher or the PTO.  So, this year 

we are asking that instead of buying an appreciation gift for your teacher 

take one of the bulbs and either buy the item or give money to cover the 

cost.  You can then give that to your teacher.  

BELIEVE 

Polar Express Party December 21, noon!  It will be a 

great time and we would love to have you come and enjoy hot chocolate and 

the movie with your kids.  Sponsored by your PTO.  

The Santa Shop was a great success.  The kids 

had a great time picking out presents for all their 

loved ones.  For the shopping helpers is was a 

blast seeing the kids shop and the thought 

they put into it.  And even though the gifts 

are not very expensive, the joy and 

experiences for the kids is priceless!!  If 

you have any comments or thoughts on 

the Santa Shop, please contact one of 

the PTO officers.  We are here to listen 

and serve you. 

PTO Meeting Highlights 

• Reviewed Budget and 
Goals- doing good – 

keep up the good work! 

• Created Giving Tree 

• Plans for Santa’s 
Workshop 

• Ironed out details of 
Polar Express Party! 

• Started talking about 
Catholic School’s Week 

PTO-AT-A-GLANCE 

Officers – 

Pres.  - Janet Knaffla – 869-7926 

Vice Pres. - Jen Evink 286-0734  

Secretary – Jen Shepley 450-1904 

Treasurer – Steph Carlson 450-4726 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

• January 8 PTO meeting 

• Polar Express Party December 21 

• Catholic School week Jan 28 – Feb 3 

New and Exciting 

Events on the Horizon 

• Spirit Store 

• Donuts with Dad 

• Muffins with Mom 

• Crayon Recycle Program 

• PTO Facebook Page 

• Talent Show! 

 

But we can’t do these things without you.  

Please help us bring these events to our 

kids! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Performers Wanted!!! 

Catholic School’s Week Talent 

Show is back! 

January 27th 

Show us your talent! 

Singing, Comedy, Poetry, Magic, 

Pet tricks, Dance, Yo-yo tricks, 

Juggling, Funny or Dramatic skit, 

Sports Demonstration.
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PTO 2018/19 
Goal

You can still order from Schwan’s 

until March 2019. We have 

already had several orders, keep 

up the good work.  On an order of 

$60, $13 is donated to St. Francis.  

So far we have raised $86. 

 


